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Daniel H. Weiss




           Easton, Pennsylvania  18042-1768

President



                                                Telephone (610) 330-5200






                                                           Fax (610) 330-5700

June 6, 2006

Dear Alumni of the Penn Theta Chapter of Phi Kappa Psi:


I am writing to express my appreciation – and that of the College – for the commitment you have recently made to renovate your chapter house.  Your willingness to undertake such an ambitious capital project demonstrates your confidence that Phi Psi will continue to make significant contributions to Lafayette's Greek community and to the campus as a whole.


While the scope of the planned physical improvements is impressive, it was equally gratifying to learn that you will be increasing your emphasis on academic excellence and mentoring.  Fraternity alumni are in a unique position to assist the undergraduates affiliated with their houses in making good choices not only as chapter members but also as students and campus citizens.  Thank you for devoting your time and effort to ensure that the members of Phi Psi have a strong academic as well as fraternal experience.


I am pleased to have Roger Newton sign this letter with me in his capacity as co-chair of the fund-raising effort.   I look forward to working with Roger – and with all of you – to develop an even more positive and productive partnership between Phi Psi and Lafayette College. 
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With best wishes,







Daniel H. Weiss
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President







Roger S. Newton '72







Phi Psi ‘69







Co-Chair, Capital Campaign

